
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Pursuant to applicable provisions of the NC General Statutes, notice is hereby given that a public 
hearing will be held by the Person County Board of Commissioners on Tuesday, September 7, 
2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the Person County Office Building at 304 South Morgan Street, Roxboro, 
North Carolina 27573. The hearing will be held in Room 215 or the Auditorium, to be 
determined by the Board as provided by law. 
 
Interested citizens are invited to offer comments at the public hearing about whether the Board 
should adopt a resolution to change the organization and governance of the current Departments 
of Social Services and Health, potentially including: (1) Board of Commissioners abolish the 
County Social Services Board, or the Board of Health, or both, and assume the governance 
powers and duties directly; (2) combine the two departments into a new Consolidated Human 
Services Agency, with oversight by an appointed board and potential delegation of authority to 
the County Manager; (3) Board of Commissioners create a new consolidated agency and assume 
the governance powers and duties directly, and potential delegation of authority to the County 
Manager; and (4) other options authorized by law. 


